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NOTICE TO OWNER’S REPRESENTATIVES 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The Maine Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency 

Management (DVEM)  wishes to procure Owner’s Representative 

Services at Maine Army National Guard Vehicle Maintenance Shop, 

FMS 1 in Saco, Maine.  Qualifications packages from firms or 

individuals will be considered and are due at 1:00 p.m. on 27 February 

2023, as stated in the RFQ. 

 

The scope of this project includes, but is not limited to, 

Owner’s Representative during the construction of the new National 

Guard Vehicle Maintenance Shop.   The Owner’s Representative will 

provide on-site oversight of all field construction activities under the 

direction of the Maine Army National Guard Facility Project Manager 

(Owner).  The firm may be required to coordinate this work or 

additional work with other consultants contracted by the Owner. 

 

Responding firms or individuals must comply with the detailed RFQ 

Information for Owner’s Representatives on the Bureau of General 

Services website:  https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-

opportunities 

 


